
  

 

August  15, 2016 

To: Chief & Council – ________________________________ 

Re: Interest in setting up AA meetings in your Community 

Dear Chief & Council,  

Thank you for having a representative from your community recently attend an educational information 

(via video-conference) regarding Alcoholic Anonymous and showing interest in setting up a group within 

your community by telemedicine.  

Don A and Dave M. are the contacts from Alcoholic Anonymous with Remote Communities who will be 

leading this endeavor.  

KO eHealth Educational Department is working closely with AA to set up this group.  

AA is requesting your written permission in order to proceed.  By signing below, you are giving 

permission to AA working in partnership with KO eHealth to set up AA in your community. Please 

contact me as per the information below if you have any questions.  

The signed letter can be faxed to 1-807-768-4817.  

 

Chief or Band Councillor: ________________________________________      (printed name) 

Signature: ____________________________________________________ Date: _________________ 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Wesley M,  

Telemedicine Education Coordinator 

KO eHealth Telemedicine Services 

wesleymckay@knet.ca 

1-807-735-1381 ext. 1263 


